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Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re:  Washington Water Service Company —First Revised Sheet No. 30.2 Cancelling Original
Sheet No. 30.2; First Revised Sheet No. 31.3 Cancelling Original Sheet No. 31.3

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

The purpose of this filing is to correct the typographical error on the two above referenced
tariff sheets. In each case the Schedule number was in error.

There is absolutely no change to any language in the tariff other than the schedule
designation. There is no change to any rate affecting any member of the public.

The filing is being done on a one day notice pursuant to WAC 480-80-123(3)(d) because
there is no effect on the public.

Because there is no effect on the public, there is no customer notice.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
RAF/cs

cc: Client (via e-mail)
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